
BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 COMMUNIQUAÉ 
 

Being a communication to residents on the Annual Residents Meeting 2017 
 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION PLEASE READ AND ACT NOW! 
Dear fellow residents,              30th May, 2017 

I sincerely hope that by now you know the above will take place at 4pm in the clubhouse on  

Tuesday 25th July, 2017 at 16.00.  

As is our tradition the Residents Committee (ResCom) for the ensuing year will be nominated and 

elected at the meeting for ratification at the Evergreen Broadacres AGM scheduled for 4pm Tuesday 

8th August, 2017. 
 

Your current ResCom and their availability to serve another year are as follows… 

* Robin Slogrove (Deputy Chairman) 

* Hennie du Preez (Environment & Deputy Chairman) 

# Sue Jackson (Social) 

#  Jean Spurr (Social) 

* Cecil Fann (Finances) 

* Tess Sleigh (Security) 

* Atholie Preacher (Healthcare) 

* Basil Bold (Special Projects) 

* Derek Schuurman (Governance) 

* Graham Langmead (Communication & Chairman) 

* Denotes available for another term if needed                

# Denotes not prepared to stand for another term 

Please note that under the current House Rules the Chairman & Deputy are elected from the elected 

members of ResCom at the first ResCom meeting following the Annual Residents meeting. 

 

IMPORTANT NOTE… 

ResCom has agreed to redefine the Social Portfolio and name it Hospitality covering catering, 

events and social interaction.  

WE DO NEED NOMINATIONS FOR THIS IMPORTANT PORTFOLIO AS JEAN & SUE 

HAVE DECIDED THAT AFTER 3 ½ YEARS THEY WANT TO STEP DOWN.  

 

PLEASE CONSIDER LEADING OR POSSIBLE LEADERS OF THIS VITAL PORTFOLIO. 

 

Nominations are open for all portfolios as current ResCom members are more than 

willing to stand down or share the responsibility. Please discuss roles and 

responsibilities with anyone currently on ResCom. Such nominations are required by 

Tuesday 4th July 2017. 
 

I sincerely hope and trust some other residents will give serious consideration to making 

themselves available to relieve other from ResCom duties. After all it is YOUR village 

and all should be involved in one way or another ….. 

…..working together to make Evergreen Broadacres the village of our dreams 
 

Cheers for now, Graham Langmead (Chairman) 


